
March Offertory Envelopes will NOT be mailed. 
 

We thank you for your support last month without our normal offertory envelope mailing.  
Our frustration that you had to deal with this inconvenience for February has changed to 
exasperation this March.  On March 1st, we learned our envelope company will not send 
envelopes for March; this despite the company’s written assurance that they would send 
the mailing.  We are working to ensure this does not continue. 

In the meantime, the following are options you can use to make sure your donations are 
attributed to you:   

• Use an envelope from a previous mailing.  The date on the envelope does not 
matter. 

• Place your donation in a regular envelope and write your name, address, and 
envelope number (if known) on the outside of the envelope.  Hint:  address labels 
work great.   

• Use “Welcome” envelopes that are available at our collection tables in the church.  
Please write your name and address on the envelope. 

The following is a checklist of the envelopes that would have been included in the March 
packet.       

□ March 5 Weekly Gift 

□ Fuel Offering   

□ March 12 Weekly Gift 

□ Debt Reduction  

□ March 19 Weekly Gift 

□ Easter Flower Donation 

□ March 26 Weekly Gift 

□ CSA  

Thank you! 

Spring 

Ahead next 

Sunday, 

March 

12th 

Please write on the envelope which category you intend your donation to fund (fuel, CSA, 

debt).  If no fund is specified, the donation will be counted as part of the “Weekly” 

Collection. 


